
Marley Pulz Letter of Intent for Senior Class Senator 

 

Hello there everyone! I am running for one of the Senior Class Senator positions 
for our wonderful final year at Dickinson College. A little about my past in The Dickinson 
College Senate and why I will be a good candidate for this position; freshman year I was 
Vice President of Events, and sophomore year I was Class President. As Class 
President I organized events, delegated tasks to the class senators and sat in on some 
committee meetings. I am used to going to the weekly meetings and enjoy being behind 
the scenes. After coming back from a year abroad I would really like to see some 
changes with Dickinson, and I now have a new perspective on how other school’s 
Student Governments function, and I’d like to bring that knowledge to our Senate.  

 I love being involved on campus and I think it is really important for the elected 
students to be accessible to the rest of the student body. That being said, I believe that I 
am personable and accessible to not only the senior class, but the rest of the student 
body as well. Two issues I’d like to work on are: reducing the gym credit, and setting up 
a party registration program with DPS. I am more than willing to receive any requests or 
recommendations from all of you on whatever you think needs improving, we want to 
make this the best year it can be! Much more to come for a great year, please don’t 
forget to vote!!  
 

  


